Welcome to the Early
Childhood Program at Auburn
Washburn! We are excited to
be getting to know you and
your child this year! Please
reach out to any of our staff
with questions you might
have as the year gets off to a
start.

It's going to be a great year!

Dolly Parton Imagination Library -
Sign up for free books

Upcoming Parent-Teacher
Conferences: October 18th and
October 19th

Auburn Elementary-
August 29th, 7:00

Wanamaker Elementary-
August 29th, 6:30

Farley Elementary-
September 6th, 6:00-7:00

Pauline Central Elementary-
September 6th, 5:30-7:00

No School

No School

No School



https://imaginationlibrary.com/check-availability/

v According to kidshealth.org
and CDC, preschool aged
children (3-5 years old), need
between 10-13 hours of sleep
(including naps).

Parents as Teachers emphasizes zﬁ%igglgg f?gtigfgdh%ﬁeqm
the idea that parents are a child's R readri, i day,
first and most influential teachers. Work to establish those

This free and voluntary program is routines each morning and
available to parents of children lfe] s

ages newborn to three years who

reside within the district. Call if

interested!

Shawna Hall: PAT Supervisor
785-339-4762

Attention Medicaid Recipients:

Due to Covid-19, KanCare was not requiring
members to renew their eligibility. Renewals are
starting again this year and the families and
individuals receiving Medicaid, are required to
renew their account information. Renewal
notices will go out from the state from March
2023- March 2024

e

v See flyer on next page for renewal process

f.. v Update address and act quickly when
you receive the notice.




Keep your

Medicaid
coverage

Steps to keeping your coverage

Update your address

Call the KanCare Clearinghouse at
1-800-792-4884. You can also call your MCO
(number in the back of your KanCare card).

Open your mail
Read any letters you get from KanCare.

Take action

Review and complete the renewal form
if you receive it.

You can also update your address online
Scan this code and use the KIERA chatbot to
update your address.

United
' Healthcare
Community Plan

Due to COVID-19 KanCare
renewals were paused,
but they are coming back.

Prepare for renewals
when it’s your turn.
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Mantenga

su cobertura
de Medicaid

Pasos para mantener su cobertura

Actualice su direccién

Llame a KanCare al 1-800-792-4884. Debido al COVID-19,

También puede llamar a su MCO, al numero las renovaciones de

al reverso de su tarjeta de KanCare. KanCare se pausaron,
pero estan comenzando

Revise su correo de nuevo.

Lea todas las cartas que reciba de KanCare. Preparese para renovar
cuando sea su turno.

Actie

Revise y complete el formulario de renovacion

si lo recibe.

A
Eﬁ@ También puede actualizar su direccion online
L} -
" Ll

Escanee este cadigo y use el chatbot KIERA
E] Arfa para actualizar su direccion.

United Pt
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